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RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: 142_1920 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us: 
1) Please provide the number of incidents involving fire engines hitting pedestrians or cyclists 
broken down by calendar year for the last five years, including 2019 to date.  
 
2) Please provide details of each incident, including: 
i. the reported cause (ie reckless driving, adverse weather conditions etc.).  
ii. whether individuals (including fire brigade staff and members of the public) were hurt and what 
their injuries were and/or if there were fatalities.  
 
3) Please provide details of financial compensation to the individuals (including staff and members 
of the public) involved. If no compensation figure can be given for individual cases, please provide 
a total figure for the year.   
 
Our response: 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service can confirm that no records of impact between fire engines 
and pedestrians nor cyclists have been found for the time frame specified.  
 
If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 

If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by writing to: 

Information Governance and Compliance Manager 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service  
Forest View Business Park  
Llantrisant 
CF72 8LX 
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If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 
 

There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully 
 
 
Abbilea Oldfield 
Information Governance and Compliance  
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
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